
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

27/09/2021 
 

Horticulture Thursday Afternoons 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of the 14 – 19 group curriculum, your child will be taking part in Horticulture lessons on 
Thursday afternoons.  
 
As these sessions are outside and in possibly inclement weather conditions, I would like to advise 
that you send your child with suitable clothing that they can change into for the session.  
 
I would advise that students bring:  
 

 Wellies/ alternative footwear suitable for muddy/wet conditions 

 Waterproof jacket/coat and trousers 

 A warm jumper 
 
Students must attend school in their full school uniform/ appropriate college attire as usual, 
accommodations will be made for them to put on their additional attire as part of the lesson.  
 
Many Thanks, 
 

C.Rothwell 
 
Cheryl Rothwell  
Teaching Assistant  


